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Oregon needs to quit spending money and changing land use rules. Government 

created the very problem with high taxes and too many regulations and is now trying 

to spend its way out it which will just makes things worse. Oregon is paying people to 

be homeless, they are enacting higher fees on everything; go buy a new vehicle and 

in shock find out how much you will pay for privilege and cat taxes, nothing but a 

hidden sales tax. Return the new revenue to taxpayers which will do far more than 

you passing another bill. 


